
From: SARS < >  
Sent: 17 August 2020 11:10 AM 
To:  
Subject: SARS Letter Notification for  ……. 

 

Dear Taxpayer  

CORRESPONDENCE FOR YOUR ATTENTION  

SARS has issued correspondence which requires your attention. 

To view this, kindly Click Here and either navigate to the respective Work Page or to 
the SARS Correspondence menu. 

For any queries please contact the SARS Contact Centre on 0800 0 SARS (7377) 
between 08:00 - 17:00 (excluding weekends and public holidays).  

Sincerely  

ISSUED ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSIONER FOR THE SOUTH AFRICAN 
REVENUE SERVICE 

 

SCAM

https://sars-tax.web.app/



